
Great St Mary's and
SECC have teamed
up to bring you help
and support in
whatever form that
may take during
this COVID 19
Pandemic.

Contact someone on 
07549 006 777
 

COVID 19
 
NEED
HELP?

 



Corona Virus Help From Sawbridgeworth Churches
Action Group in Association with 

Sawbridgeworth Town Council

Dear Residents,
We are living through a unique event in our history. 

Great St Mary’s Parish Church and the Evangelical Congregational
Church are together mobilising in response.  

 
We are working with the endorsement of Sawbridgeworth Town Council
(details on www.sawbridgeworth-tc.gov.uk from Monday 23rd March).

 
We know there will be challenges ahead if self-isolation continues for

lengthy periods.  Loneliness and collecting food and medication
and may become causes for particular worry. 

This is where we can help.  We have assembled a group of volunteers
from our joint congregations to support you.  

 
We are offering a single point of contact via a mobile phone between

8am – 10pm 7 days a week:  07549 006 777
If you feel isolated, need help or simply a friendly chat, 

please just call us.  
 

We urge everyone to be mindful of only accepting assistance from those
already known to them, OR our authorised volunteers who will always use

a password agreed with you when you contact us.  Our teams will
work in pairs, at least one will be trained in Safeguarding as well as

holding a valid DBS check.  
Please note: All details correct at time of printing on

 Friday 20th March 2020.  Any changes reflecting Govt Policy
will be advertised on:  www.sawbridgeworthchurch.com and

www.secchurch.co.uk along with Church noticeboards.


